Minutes of the HR and Finance Sub-committee Meeting held on Thursday 5th of January 2017 in the Town Council Office

Attendance

Cllr D Healing
Cllr S Rennie
Cllr M Wardell

Clerk/RFO S J Tucker

	Item
	Comments
	Comments

	Review of receipts and payments
	3 items from each month (Sep - Nov) were checked and reconciled between invoice, payment method, software program manager and bank statement
	No issues identified

	Bank reconciliation
	All bank statements from Sep - Nov were reconciled against the money programme and signed as correct
	No issues identified

	Direct Debits
	The various Direct Debits taken from the bank account on a monthly/annual basis were reviewed
	Full Council to approve at meeting on 11th of January

	Budget
	The draft budget and precept requirements were reviewed, with explanations provided by the clerk/RFO for increases to the revised income and expenditure for 2016/17 (includes grants for Youth Club and Bridging Project), plus the 2017/18 budget increases based on the requirement to update the play park.  The Town Council would use some of its reserves to offset the cost of the play park, preventing a large increase in the precept

	Full Council to approve at meeting on 11th of January

	Financial Risk Assessment
	The draft Risk Assessment for 2017/18 was reviewed with amendments made
	Full Council to approve at meeting on 11th of January

	Asset Register
	The Fixed Asset Register was reviewed with additions to SIDs, seating affecting the overall total of asset value
	Full Council to approve at meeting on 11th of January

	Financial Regulations
	No change to the regulations as these were produced and approved by Full Council in September 2016
	Full Council to approve at meeting on 11th of January

	Employer Pension Contributions
	Auto enrolment for pensions will take place from 1st Feb (staging date).  The LGPS has already been chosen as the pension provider, the next 3 years worth of employer contributions were discussed
	Full Council to approve at meeting on 11th of January

	Internet Banking
	The committee discussed the use of internet banking, allowing frequent hirers of the facilities and payroll to be paid via the internet
	Full Council to approve at meeting on 11th of January

	S106 funds
	The £63,000 currently sat in the main bank account will be moved to a 1 year fixed term account with Barclays to provide assurance under FCSC
	Full Council to approve at meeting on 11th of January


